
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherho0d of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, Califolnia 94596

Attention: Mr. Jack McNally, Business }~nager

By letter dated June 16, 1975, Company and Union agreed that for the
purposes of distribution of Emergency Overtime, the Gas Departments in the tow~s
of WilloW's, Orland, Chico, and Paradise be considered the same location.

It is no longer practical to consider the Gas Departments in these
locations as the same location for the purposes of equitable distribution of
overtime and, pursuant to Section 212.12, Company proposes to rescind the 1975
Agreement.

The proposed reC1S1on of the attached letter agreement has the
concurrence of Mr. Scott A. Thoma~, IBEW Business Representative, of De SabIa
Divi.sion.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL T-JORKERS.AFL--CIO

By ~ \hl \-a ~ . _
Business Manag~~~


